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To whom it may concern. 
 
BOC supports the implementation of Draft Modification Report 0202.  This 
view is reached a two levels,  
 
1 viewed narrowly it will improve transparency of consumption for users, and hence 
lower demand by tighter control on use.   
 
2 taken in the aggregate, the improved data will assist grid/transport planning which 
will either improve security of supply or reduce transport costs (hopefully both). 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Christopher Webb 
Commercial Manager - Utilities 
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